
 

Notice of Cancellation 

of Town of Church Hill Election

 

 Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Church Hill Town Charter, §411 “Uncontested Elections”, the 
General Election of the Town of Church Hill, Maryland scheduled for Monday, June 2, 2025 is cancelled, as 
there was only one candidate who filed for the office of Town Commissioner. 
 
 The only candidate who filed his intention as candidate for the office of Town Commissioner was 
Charles M. Rhodes, Jr. 
 

By Order of the Board of Supervisors of Elections for Church Hill 


